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5th January 2018 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

 
 

School Journey 2018 – Kingswood Activity Centre, Grosvenor Hall  
 

 
 
The third and final payment of £89.00 for the School Journey is now due and must be paid by Friday 9th 
February 2018. 
 
Payments should be made online using Parent Mail.  Please select the payment item ‘Year 5 Residential 
Trip 2018’. 
 
Cheques and cash will also be accepted and must be handed into the office where a receipt will be given.  
Cheques should be made payable to ‘Fern Hill School Journey’.  
 
If your child is registered for Free School Meals you will have received a separate letter. 
If you have already paid in full please disregard this letter.   
 
If you have any concerns about payment or about the trip in general please speak to your class teacher.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Jo Tatum 
Finance Assistant 
 


